
From: anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: 12/16/2013 11:42:20 AM 
To: Cherry. Brian K t/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC71: 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Balancing account issue 

Confirmed.—am3 

Thank you, 

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.2492 
F: 415.703.1356 

SB GT&S 0386912 


